

PO Box 589 Claysburg, PA 16625-0589

June 12, 2023

RE: Important Security Notification. Please read this entire letter.

Dear Robert Schulte:

I'm writing on behalf of Commonwealth Health Physician Network-Cardiology, also known as Great Valley Cardiology or GVC. We sincerely regret to report that GVC experienced a security incident that may have exposed your personal information.

On April 13, 2023, GVC became aware that unauthorized parties might have access to the GVC computer network. GVC disconnected the GVC computer network from the internet, disabled VPN access, and immediately opened an investigation. The unauthorized parties no longer have access to the GVC network. GVC has also been in contact with law enforcement.

GVC's investigation determined that between February 2, 2023 and April 14, 2023, unauthorized parties bypassed GVC security measures and gained access to the GVC network. Our investigation showed they had access to files on the GVC network that included your personal information, including your name, address, phone number, date of birth, social security number, health plan number, health plan claims information, medical record number, and medical information (such as diagnoses, medications, labs, and dates of service).

We cannot determine whether the unauthorized parties viewed or took the personal information to which they had access. To help protect your identity, we are offering complimentary access to Experian IdentityWorksSM for 24 months. A credit card is not required for enrollment in Experian IdentityWorks. To start monitoring your personal information:

- Ensure that you enroll by September 30, 2023 (Your code will not work after this date.)
- Visit the Experian IdentityWorks website to enroll: https://www.experianidworks.com/plus.
- Provide your activation code: XTV6K2Q85B.



J5547_L01

B096381